Seafrade NOTIFICATION

Antwerp, 31 July 2019

Subject: Terminal change Rayo Reefer Service WB / Suriname Exports
— Flushing, NL

Dear relation,

We, Seatrade Reefer Chartering N.V., would like to inform you that as from September 2019,
all Seatrade operated vessels in the Rayo Reefer Service, will call Verbrugge Scaldia
Terminals at Flushing (Vlissingen) for the export cargo to Suriname, Ecuador and Peru.

Verbrugge Scaldia Terminals B.V.
Luxemburgweg 2

4455 TM, Nieuwdorp, Vlissingen
Harbour number 6700

With the terminal change from Rotterdam to Flushing, Seatrade further strengthens its niche
position in the port of Flushing, enabling us to intensify and enhance our Fast Direct and
Dedicated service towards our customers. As strategic port for Seatrade, Flushing will provide
increased efficiency and quality; reduced waiting times in port; upgraded warehouse facilities
and simplified customs procedures.

More detailed information on effective date, closing & cut off times and delivery details will
follow soon! In the meantime, please keep an eye on our digital sailing schedule
(www.seatrade.com / www.seatraderotterdam.nl) for up-to-date information.

Should you have any questions or enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact your local
Seatrade agent or the Seatrade Reefer Chartering N.V. Branch office in Antwerp.

We trust to have informed you with above and we are looking forward to further develop our
relationship with you.

Yours sincerely,

Mathias Verhaert

Line Manager

Seatrade Reefer Chartering N.V.
T: (32) 3 544 9493



http://www.seatrade.com/
http://www.seatraderotterdam.nl/

